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Yet another school year is quickly coming to a close.  June is an incredibly busy month 
with Supermeet, Wanakita, Swim to Survive, and all the year-end festivities and awards.   
 
Academically Speaking 
 
We are in the midst of a bout with Literature Circles.  Very rich discussions and 
responsible reading habits should result from this acivity, especially for normally 
reluctant readers.   
 
In Mathematics, we’ll end with volume and surface area calculations and mass, capacity, 
and volume conversions.  We’ll also do a fair amount of work with the coordinate plane. 
 
Science and History are wrapping up nicely. The students are currently completing a 
project on the War of 1812. 
 
In Health, we are concluding the Growth and Development Strand of the Physical 
Education Program. Mr. McDonnell is taking the lead with the teaching of baseball 
fundamentals. 
 
Have a great month.  Summer seems to have arrived. 
 
 


